cemeTeRrY News: FALL CLEANUP SCHeDULED THE WeEEK OF OCTOBER 6—10
PLEASE REMOVE ALL ITEMS YOU WISH TO KEEP BY SUNDAY, OCTOBER 5
Guidelines and Directives of the Parish Cemetery Gravesites
Cut flowers, potted plants, wreaths may be permitted on the front of the tombstone; but in no case may the lawn be disturbed.

This makes grass mowing difficult and may injure cemetery workers.

Nothing is permitted to be planted around the tombstone or marker. This includes bricks, stones, pebbles or any type of edging-
metal, plastic, wood etc. Such decoration may be removed. This makes grass mowing difficult and may injure cemetery workers.

Plastic flowers will only be permitted between November 1st and March 1st. A clean up notice is published in the Parish Bulletin
to give plot owners reasonable time to remove any receptacles or flowers they wish to keep.

Erection of emblems or religious fraternal organizations and votive light or candles in proper plastic receptacles is permitted
within six inches from the monument. The use of non religious items such as shells, toys, ornaments, glass or crockery jars and

containers shall not be permitted at any plot. This makes grass mowing difficult and may injure cemetery workers.

Motorized recreational type vehicles such as; motorcycles, snowmobiles, all terrain vehicles and the like are not permitted on
cemetery property. Automobiles must park on the paved driveway, not on the lawns.

Guidelines and Directives of the Parish Cemetery Mausoleum & Columbarium
Artificial arrangements, current to the season are limited to one per crypt/niche.

Live flowers or plants, statues, pictures, memorabilia are not permitted.
Nothing may be attached or affixed to the crypt/niche.

Any dirty or faded items should be removed. If not removed, will be disposed of by Cemetery Maintenance



